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Dear parents and caregivers, 
 

This time of the year becomes very hectic. 
 

There are a number of things happening as we prepare for the end of the 
school year. Teachers become busy finishing off units of work, writing end of 
year student reports, arranging class lists for next year, excursions and end 
of year celebrations to disrupt classroom routines! There is Year 6 
Graduation and Kindy Graduation to organise along with transition to high 
school and transition to school events. Sounds very hectic when you think 
about it! 
 

We will start 2023 with the same amount of classes however if your children 
are leaving Flinders View, please ensure you let us know. This information 
will assist us in making any necessary adjustments around student needs to 
the proposed class lists.  
 

We are excited to see 28 new receptions and 9 preschool children involved 
in our transition program who will be starting in 2023.  If you know any 
families who are yet to enrol their preschool child please encourage them to 
do so as our preschool is almost at capacity and we do not want them to 
miss out. 
 

Graduation YRS 6 & 7 
Information has gone home with students and invited guests in regard to our 
student Graduation Night. It will take on a new format this year. Please keep 
an eye out for notes sent home and respond to them at your earliest 
convenience for catering purposes. 
 

Colour Fun Run 
Students have been busy fundraising for the Colour Fun Run, which will be 
held on Friday 2nd December on our school oval. We invite parents and 
caregivers to attend this event, at 2pm, to watch their children participate.  
We look forward to the sea of colour on this afternoon.  
Reminder: if you do not want your child to participate you must return the 
completed form sent home to the front office. 
 

Student Free Day  
Monday 5th December is our final student free day for the year. There will 
be no school for students while staff are analysing individual student data 
in preparation for their planning for the new school year.  
 

Finally, it’s that time of the year to check for any library books at home and 
return them to school ready for the annual stock take! 
 

Kind regards,  
 

An n a  N ay d a    

 

From the Principal’s Desk… 
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School & CPC 2023 
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STUDENT FREE DAY 
 

Monday  
5th December 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

ROOM 1   
Lahtika Ware R For listening and focusing more in class 
Donny Buzzacott AS Displaying enthusiasm & patience when reading and helping younger 

students 
Ella Kay AS Showing great self-motivation to consistently complete learning tasks to 

a strong standard 
ROOM 2 
Declan Lodge AS For increasing his attendance and focusing on his learning 
Janiquea Miller Thomas AS For responding to feedback and self-editing well 
Sonny Matthews R For graduating from Mrs Burghof’s class and working hard in writing  
ROOM 3 
Andrew Coulthard AS For always being kind, caring and helpful to students in class & the 

yard 
Makylah Steir AS For applying herself in all subjects 
Harlin Lodge R For not missing a day this term which has improved his attendance 
ROOM 4 
Isaiah Burgess R For working hard and showing significant growth in his learning 
Brielle Rehutai R For improved attendance and trying hard when at school 
Nolan Williams AS For working hard in class, being successful in his learning & self-

regulation 
ROOM 12 
Robert Soutar AS For pursuing his personal best in all learning areas 
Axl Pycroft AS For pursuing his personal best in all learning areas 
Layla Pauly-Stuart AS For improving her attendance 
ROOM 18 
Taelyr Kennedy AS Pursuing her personal best during phonics 
Mcarius Haines-Harris AS Always making strong choices 
Tytan Davis R Participating to progress during writing 
ROOM 19 
Logan Poulton AS Participating to progress in Phonics 
Aiden Lennon AS Participating to progress in his writing/handwriting 
Portia Davies R Taking great strength to be sensible in her learning 

Wellbeing Leader – Ange McAuliffe

Students are selected by their teacher and peers to 

participate in some free time to acknowledge the 

great work they have been doing.  

 

Week 8 – Final ALL STARS for 2023 
 

Make sure you are following all of  
the Golden rules and treating other  
people how we like to be treated.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
POLLY 

FARMER 
EXCURSION 

TERM 4 UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

WEEK 7: 
LAST WEEK OF TRANSITION 
COLOUR RUN  
PLAYGROUP 
 

WEEK 8: 
STUDENT FREE DAY – MONDAY 5TH 
DECEMBER 
YEAR 6 GRADUATION  
PLAYGROUP 
 

WEEK 9: 
YEAR 6 TRANSITION TO PASS 
CPC GRADUATION 
COMMUNITY BREAKFAST 
CASUAL CLOTHES DAY 
EARLY DISMISSAL – END OF YEAR! 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS JACKSON.  
 

 JACKSON WAS IN ADELAIDE REPRESENTING 
OUR REGION LAST WEEK!  



 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
   

 

This term we have been able to run some lunchtime 
activities on Thursdays. We recently had Staff verse 
Students in a game of Netball. Staff showed no mercy 

with a solid win of 13-1 😂  
 

All students played with great sportsmanship and 
happily shook hands at the end of the game. There were 
many eager students wanting to play against their 
teachers again in the future.  
 

Thank you to Principal Anna and SSO Jenny for umpiring.  
Lunchtime activities are a great way to engage with 
Students on a fun level outside of the classroom. We 
always have a blast. 
 

Varnya (Pastoral Care Worker) 

 

This term in HASS (history, geography and 
civics/citizenship) we have been looking at places in 
Australia, focusing on world heritage sites and why they 
are important. Students were asked to investigate and 
report on the sites characteristics, the difference 
between them, environmental factors, climate, the 
Aboriginal country its located in and what it takes for 
that particular place to be classified as a world heritage 
site. 
[Students have used the YouTube clip 'Austins Butterfly' 
to give and receive feedback on their work from peers 
and their teacher. This means that students have had 
the opportunity to improve their work and complete a 
couple of posters.  
 


